
Camden City School District 
Project #CBOE 19-20 
Locksmith Supplies 

 

All proposals received for Project #CBOE 19-20 scheduled for Wednesday, March 11, 2020 
have been rejected 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A18A-22(d) Rejection of bids: 

A board of education may reject all bids for any of the following reasons: 

d. The board of education wants to substantially revise the specifications for the 
goods or services.  

 

The district will notify all potential bidders of the new open date. 


